
January 29, 2016 

 

Roxbury Library, Roxbury Road Race Series 

Want You To Exercise Your Mind 

ROXBURY – The Minor Memorial Library and Roxbury Road Race Series will co-

sponsor simultaneous run and walk this summer to encourage people to 

Exercise Their Mind. 

The library is seeking to enroll children, teens and adults for its summer reading 

program. 

To promote the program, the library and the runners will co-sponsor a 2.4-mile 

run Saturday, June 25, at 8:30 a.m. that will travel from the Everett Hurlburt 

Community Park at 18 Apple Lane to the bottom of West Chalybes Road and 

back to the community park. A concurrent 1.2-mile fun walk will be held on the 

track at the community park. There will not be an entry fee for either event. 

Following the race, the library will offer refreshments, a bounce house for 

children and registration forms for the summer reading program. 

For more information, contact Scott Benjamin, the head director of the series, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or Teresa Roxburgh at 

the library, troxburgh@biblio.org. 
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